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Dear dr. Sufi Desrini,


We are pleased to submit our manuscript entitled “Subchronic Toxicity Test Of Phyllanthus niruri and Centella asiatica Combination extract at Hematology in Rats” for consideration as an original article. This study is an experimental study., comparing control group with test of meniran and pegagan combination extract group. We found the subchronic administration of meniran and pegagan combination extract did not toxic to the hematological in rats at all doses. 


This article is expected to be published in JKKI, because it is related to the safety of herbal medicines and can be used as a reference for treatment in the world of health. Utilization of meniran and pegagan as herbal medicine needed to evaluate for subchronic activity to assure the safety.  So the meniran and pegagan extract which has been proven to be of efficacy and safety can be used as a supportive therapy to immunomodulator with safety.

This manuscript has not been previously published and is not under consideration in the same or substantially similar form in any other peer-reviewed media
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